
 

 

 
  

 

 

 
LEGAL NOTICE  
BY ORDER OF 

THE CIRCUIT COURT 
OF ST LOUIS COUNTY 

MISSOURI 

MERCY HEALTH SETTLEMENT 
C/O ATTICUS ADMINISTRATION 
PO BOX 64053 
ST PAUL MN 55164 
 
 
 
 
 
<<BARCODE>> 
 
CLAIMANT ID: <<CLAIMANT ID>> 
<<FIRST NAME>> <<LAST NAME>> 
<<MAILING ADDRESS>> 
<<CITY>> <<STATE>> <<ZIP>> 
 



A court authorized this Notice. This is not a solicitation from a lawyer. 
If you were sent a notification in December 2020 that a Mercy employee improperly accessed 
your or your minor child’s protected health information and/or personally identifiable 
information (the “Incident”), you could get benefits from a class action settlement. 

You were previously sent a Notice that contains information about a proposed class action 
Settlement with Defendant. More information can be found at www.mercysettlement.com or by 
calling toll-free at 1-800-935.5170. Your rights may be affected whether you act or not. 
What are my options?  You can file a claim to receive Settlement benefits, do nothing and stay in 
the case, exclude yourself, or object to the Settlement. The deadline to take action is June 10, 2024. 
If you do not exclude yourself, and the Court approves the Settlement, you will be bound by the 
Court’s orders and judgments, even if you do not file a claim.  
How do I file a claim? You will be considered a member of the Settlement Class unless you timely 
file a Valid Exclusion Statement. Class Members may submit a claim online at 
www.mercysettlement.com, via mail to Claims Administrator, Mercy Health Settlement c/o Atticus 
Administration, PO Box 64053, Saint Paul, MN 55164 or e-mailed to the Claims Administrator at 
mercysettlement@atticusadmin.com by June 10, 2024.  
What happens next? The Court will hold a Final Approval Hearing on June 18, 2024, to decide 
whether the Settlement is fair, reasonable, and adequate. You or your attorney may ask permission 
to speak at the hearing at your own cost.  


